

August 29, 2011

Sue Wallinger City of Madison Community Development Block Grant Madison Municipal Building, Room 280 P.O. Box 2985 Madison, WI 53701-2985

Dear Sue,

Per our phone conversation today, I am writing to notify you that DAIS (Domestic Abuse Intervention Services, Inc.) does not intend to utilize the Federal Emergency Shelter Grant (ESG) Funds allocated to our organization by the Madison CDBG Commission for our 2010 Shelter Rehabilitation project due to receiving an unexpected donation which we intend to utilize instead.

Please know that we are extremely grateful to the Commission for their support of our efforts and for all they do for our city.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Warm regards,

Shannon Barry, MSSW

Executive Director

RECEIVED

SEP - 12011

CD DIVISION



